
Kentfield School District
ITEM M.2.b. Inspector of Record

Objective: To consider the approval of the proposed contract for Inspector of Record (IOR) for Phase II of

the HVAC Bond Project scheduled for Summer 2022.

LCAP/Strategic Plan Goal Alignment:

● LCAP Goal 2,3,4 - Strategic Plan Goal Finance and Community

Background:

During the summer of 2022, the KSD HVAC Phase II project requires the KSD to obtain an Inspector of

Record (IOR) per the Department of State Architect (DSA).  The IOR will provide inspection services to

include, but are not limited to, observation and written documentation as necessary to satisfy the

integrity of the construction project.  The requirement of an Inspector of Record (IOR) for the HVAC

Phase II project is based on its scope and complexity. The KSD is presenting two proposals for review.

Proposal one:  Bruce C. Mansell Inspection & Consulting - proposal amount $142,800

Proposal two:  IA. Kuster Construction Inspection - proposal amount $36,000

Fiscal Impact:

The IOR contract is necessary for completion of Phase II of the HVAC project.  This expense will be

funded with restricted facilities funds.

Recommendation:

Staff recommends the Board approves the I.A. Kuster Construction Inspection proposal, not to exceed

$36,000.
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PROPOSAL FOR DSA INSPECTOR OF RECORD  

SERVICES FOR THE KENTFIELD SCHOOL DISTRICT 

SUMMER 2022 HVAC UPGRADE PROJECTS 

 

I.A. KUSTER CONSTRUCTION INSPECTION 

P.O. BOX 4600 

SANTA ROSA, CA 95402 

(707) 322-8138 

dsa.inspector@gmail.com 
 

 

Kentfield School District  
Attention:  Paul Miller, Director of Facilities 
750 College Avenue 
Kentfield, CA 94904 

 

January 21st, 2022 
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BACICH AND KENT CAMPUS HVAC UPGRADE PROJECT PROPOSAL 

  
Based on the project description, the 10-week completion period allotted to the contractor by Kentfield 

School District (KSD), and the DSA approved plans prepared by QKA Architects for the project (DSA 

application #01-119489, 01-119490, 01-119491 and 01-119492), I.A Kuster (IOR) proposes the following: 

DSA Project inspection services as set forth in DSA IR A-8 and the 2019 California Building Standards 

Code at a maximum of 30 hours per week for the duration of the project and on an as-needed basis for 

completion of the project if the time for completion should extend past the 10-week period allotted to the 

contractor by KSD. 

IOR assumes based on the size and scope of the project, DSA will require an average of 5 to 10 hours 

per week, per application number in order to provide continuous inspection as required by the California 

Administrative code. The 5 to 10 hours per week will typically be an average with some weeks requiring 

more and some weeks requiring less, based on the complexity of the work being performed at the time. 

The time period allotted to the contractor for project completion is just over 10 weeks. The 30 hours per 

week for a period of 10 weeks is 300 hours. At the current rate of $120 per hour, 300 hours equals a not-

to-exceed maximum of $36,000.  

If these terms are agreeable to KSD, please proceed with a purchase order or contract for the above 

amount and inform IOR in writing when notice-to-proceed will be issued to the general contractor. 
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